
                                                                           

 

 

Stockholm, 2015-03-20 

 

Dear Mr Garcia Bercero 
 
We would like to thank you for meeting with us last week to discuss the on-going 
negotiations on the Transatlantic Trade and Investment Partnership (TTIP). We highly 
appreciated your openness during the discussion and your interest in our opinion and concerns 
regarding workers’ rights and TTIP. 

As a follow-up to our meeting, and as agreed, we would like to share with you more concrete 
input regarding the protection of fundamental rights in TTIP, how to safeguard national 
measures regarding labour protection and how to ensure effective compliance with and 
enforcement of ILO Conventions and domestic labour law through national industrial 
relations systems. We believe that these issues are key in mobilizing support for TTIP from 
trade unions in Europe. Please find attached our proposals.   

We will come back to you with proposals on dispute settlement and enforcement mechanisms 
regarding workers’ rights. 

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or need of clarification regarding our 
proposals.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 

  

Karl-Petter Thorwaldsson   Eva Nordmark                Göran Arrius 
President    President                   President 
The Swedish Trade   The Swedish Confederation                  The Swedish Confederation of 
Union Confederation, LO        of Professional Employees, TCO          Professional Associations, Saco  

 


